A Message from Sayalay Dipankara's assistant Amatanandi

Wednesday, March 4, 2020

As the condition (coronavirus) is worsening and becoming widespread worldwide, Sayalay Dipankara
has decided to cancel all overseas retreats till October this year. We regret to inform that all retreats in
Canada/USA/Mexico will be cancelled too.

Hopefully Sayalay would be able to come to conduct the retreats next year.

We sincerely apologise for all the inconvenience caused.

Thank you very much for your kind invitation, support and preparations done for the retreat so far.

May you and all be well and happy in the Dhamma always.



